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Meeting Report

Committee of the Whole

Council President James T. Spangenberg

Alderman Jeff Coe, Alderman Robert Anderson, Alderman Michael Shields

Alderman Jim Kaplan, Alderman David L. Maack, Alderman Sandy Weidner

Alderman Raymond DeHahn, Alderman Q.A. Shakoor, II, Alderman Pete Karas

Alderman Thomas Friedel, Alderman Gregory Helding, Alderman Aron Wisneski

Alderman Ronald D. Hart, Alderman Robert Mozol

6:00 PM City Hall, Room 205Tuesday, July 17, 2007

07-0241 Subject: Communication from the 7th & 9th District Alderman requesting to discuss 

concerns regarding the expired City contract with P.A.M., the firm which handles parking 

ticket collections.  

Recommendation of the Finance & Personnel Committee on 3-12-07:  The item be 

referred to the Committee of the Whole.

Recommendation of the Public Safety & Licensing Committee of 03-12-07:  That the item 

be referred to the Committee of the Whole and returned to the Public Safety & Licensing 

Committee, with their recommendation.

Recommendation of the Committee of the Whole 06-17-2007:  that staff enter into 

negotiations with Duncan Solutions (aka Professional Account Management) for a new 2 

year contract, and report back to the Finance & Personnel Committee and the Public 

Safety & Licensing Committee.

A motion was made by Alderman Pete Karas, seconded by Alderman Raymond 

DeHahn, that this be Referred the Finance and Personnel Committee.  The 

motion PASSED.
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